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Illinois Power Agency Updates Energy Workforce Equity Portal 

January 19, 2024 

 

In its ongoing commitment to fostering a diverse and inclusive clean energy industry, the 
Illinois Power Agency (IPA) is pleased to announce a user-focused update to the Energy 
Workforce Equity Portal. 

A new enhancement in the form of a banner, specifically intended to guide those who are 
currently employed with clean energy companies participating in IPA-administered 
programs and are seeking certification as Equity Eligible Persons (EEPs), will be added to 
the Portal. This banner will reside on the home page, Employers page, and Job Seekers 
page, offering clean energy companies and their employees a simplified pathway within the 
Portal to ensure efficient navigation toward Equity Eligible Person certification, in support 
of those employers’ efforts to meet the Minimum Equity Standard (MES). 

The IPA remains dedicated to refining and enhancing the Energy Workforce Equity Portal 
to meet the evolving needs of our stakeholders. 

For questions or feedback, please contact IPA.EnergyEquity@illinois.gov. 

 

https://energyequity.illinois.gov/
https://energyequity.illinois.gov/
mailto:IPA.EnergyEquity@illinois.gov

